
 ECTON BROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Ecton Brook Road, Ecton Brook, Northampton, NN3 5DY, 01604 409608 

  

 
14th July 2025 

SWIMMING 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be taking Year 3 children swimming, starting on Tuesday 9th September 2025 during school hours.  

3HP class will split into two groups with each group going swimming for six sessions. Children will be taken in 

the school minibus. The children will eat lunch at school and will return to school before the end of the day. 

Your child …………………………. is in group 1 

The sessions will take place at Lings Sports Centre, details of dates are below: 

1st group:  

September  9, 16, 23, 30 

October  7, 14 

2nd group: 

October                       21 

November  4, 11, 18, 25, 

December  2 

 

SAFETY  Please talk to your child before the first lesson, stressing the importance of extremely good behaviour 

at all times.  Any child who misbehaves will be excluded from further lessons. Please note that deodorants and 

other substances in spray cans are strictly forbidden and must not be brought.  Please note also that temporary 

tattoos must be removed before swimming. 

 

JEWELLERY  Please ensure that all jewellery is left at home as there is nowhere to leave valuables.  No 

responsibility can be taken for lost items.  Earrings are not allowed to be worn. 

 

EQUIPMENT  Children need swimming trunks or one-piece swimsuits, towel and everyone will need a 

swimming cap (these are available from the school office at £1.50 each) - all items should be clearly named please.  

The pool policy is: no goggles, arm bands or longer length shorts. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs D Archer & Mr N Woods  

Joint Headteachers 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

CHILD’S  NAME: ……………………………………….   CLASS: …………………….... 

 

As swimming is part of the National Curriculum, I understand that my child will receive swimming Lessons at 

Lings Sports Centre Pool on Tuesdays and agree to the conditions. 

Signed: ……………………………………………………  Date: ………………………… 


